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***  p < 0.001

**   0.01 > p  0.001

*    0.05 > p  0.01

 0.1 > p  0.05



Injury Rate(18-24y) = 
5.47 x Injury Rate(< 18y)



For every 10% of people
who believe young
people should be
independent, Injury Rate
increases by 16%



Increasing prevalence of
the expectation that young
people should be hard-
working by 1% results in
decreasing Injury Rate in
the 18-24 years age
category by 3.0%



Increasing GDP per capita
by $1000 decreases Injury
Rate by 1.1%





Increased prevalence of the
cultural expectation that
young people should be hard
working is associated with
reduced workplace injury.



Increased prevalence of the
cultural expectation that
young people should be
independent is associated
with an increase in rate of
workplace injuries.



Increased GDP is associated
with decreased injury rate.
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